
This proposed law would allow the indefinite denial of purchase of firearms, without cause, to those that wish to exercise their 
Constitutional Rights. Once again, the Democrats have shown their disdain of the Constitution of the United States of America, the 
Bill of Rights and the Amendments contained thereafter. At what point shall we consider this the tyranny of an oppressive 
government?


